
ALLENDALE C.C.S.D. #17 
“Where strong winds have built strong character” 

        ​Destroyed January 7, 1989                      Re-opened March 5, 1991 
 

 
 
 
 

Allendale CCSD #17 
Wabash County 

Notice of Public Hearing 
October 31, 2017  

Notice is being provided to you as required by the Illinois State Board of Education Waiver or Modification of 
State Board Rules and/or School Mandates Application process.  The Board of Education of Allendale CCSD #17 
will hold a Public Hearing Wednesday, November 15, 2017 at 5:45 p.m. in the Board Room of the school located 
at 101 North 3​rd​ Street, Allendale, Illinois. 

The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment on the continuation of a waiver of the School Code, 
section 5/10-20.12a, to permit the district to charge less than 110% of the per capita tuition charge for non-resident 
children of full-time employees of Allendale CCSD #17 for the next five years. 

Anyone wishing to appear at the public hearing to present testimony in regard to the tuition waiver is asked to 
contact Robert Bowser, Superintendent of Schools, 101 North 3​rd​ Street, Allendale, Illinois, 62410 or call (618) 
299-3161. 

Gary Buchanan, President 
Board of Education 
Allendale CCSD #17 
101 North 3​rd​ Street 
Allendale, IL  62410 
 
 
 

 
 
 


